
Announcements 

 April 14th & 15th 
 

 

 

Away dates are needed for the next Liturgical Minister schedule, which will run 
from May through the end of July. Please contact Karen Nestor at the office by April 
16th with dates you are unable to serve, or if you’d like to be trained as a lector, 
EME, usher, server or sacristan. 
 
Our all-day confirmation retreat is next Sunday, April 22nd from 8:30 – 3:00pm. 
Confirmands will eat breakfast and attend the 11:00 Mass. Donations of snacks, 
pop and Angelo’s pizza gift cards would be very much appreciated, and can be 
dropped off in the office. EDGE will still be meeting on April 22nd at 12:00 as well. 
 
In the next couple minutes, we invite you to do some reflection. 
How do I learn to know what is God’s Will? How do we hear from God? Among 
those things we spend our time on is the all-important block of prayer. Thank you 
for blocking off this time of prayer with us here at Sacred Heart. 
 
 
 


